
April 06, 2022

Alana Odawa
224 ONTARIO STREET
THUNDER BAY, ON, P7B3G8

To whom it may concern:

The above named individual had a consult with one of our physicians on 04/06/2022. Per physician
recommendation, please excuse them from school/work for 3 days.

To Whom It May Concern,

Due to illness, Alana Odawa had to miss work for 3 days. Please excuse her.


Sincerely, Dr. Esther Sturm

If further information is needed, please feel free to call.

Thank you,

Esther Sturm
Teladoc Physicians, Canada
214 King St W, Suite 300
Toronto, ON M5H 3S6
888-9-Teladoc

55f8b26693dae30ba2d6ba60d611dc45


